
 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

New School in Box Tops for Education Program 

Welcome back to school, parents! This year, our school will be participating in the Box Tops for Education™ 
program. My name is Cathy Johnson and I’m thrilled to be the Box Tops Coordinator for Valwood.   Clipping 
Box Tops is an easy way for you to help our school buy what it needs. Box Tops are each worth 10¢ and 
they quickly add up to real cash for our school.  

In the past three school years, we earned $3,289.00 for our school from Box Tops and used the money 
for Teacher Wish List items & chairs for the computer lab in Middle School. This school year, our goal is 
to earn $2,000.00.  
 
To help our school, just look for pink Box Tops on products, clip them, and send them to school. For more 
information on the Box Tops for Education program, including a list of participating products and our 
school’s progress, visit www.BTFE.com. Be sure to become a member to receive exclusive coupon offers 
and recipes and learn about extra ways for our school to earn. 

I hope you’re excited for everything we can do this year with Box Tops! If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me at cathy@traskdesignstudio.com or 850-340-0977.  I’m here to make our 
school’s Box Tops for Education program a huge success this year. Thanks for your help! 

Lower, Middle & Upper School will each have their own incentives.  Parents look for these in your Deans 
weekly letter.  

Sincerely,  

Cathy Johnson 

Box Tops Coordinator, Valwood  
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